Freedom of Information Act 2000 – school admission appeals
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Does the council contract out the administration of school admission appeals or is this handled internally?  

Answer: It is dealt with internally.
If the council does contracts the appeals, who is the current supplier?  n/a
When will this contract expire and when will it next be tendered?  n/a
What is the value of the contract in the 2017/18 financial year?  n/a

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

